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California State Law (SB 1383) and City Municipal Code now require residents to separate their organic waste (yard waste 

like grass clippings, leaves, branches and food waste) from their regular garbage. Keeping organics out of the landfill reduc-

es methane emissions. Turlock Scavenger utilizes the 3 cart system to make achieving these goals easily. Separate your 

trash according the carts color: Blue for recycling, Green for organic and black for your remaining household waste. 

Graphics are now on the carts to show examples of what should be placed and should not be placed into the containers. Re-

sources on how to properly separate materials can be found by scanning the QR code on the cart or going to:  

www.turlockscavenger.com/resources. 



November 22nd: Office Open Until 1:00 PM 

November 23rd: All Services Closed 

November 24th: Office Open Until 1:00 PM (A) 

November 25th: Office Open Until 1:00 PM (B) 

December 24th: All Services Closed 

December 25th: All Services Closed 

December 31st: All Services Closed 

January 1st: All Services Closed 

A) – Turlock Scavenger will be servicing the normal Thursday Route.  

B)  – Turlock Scavenger will be servicing the normal Friday Route.  

 

Holiday Schedule for Turlock Transfer and Turlock Recycling can be found at: 

 www.turlockscavengercompany.com/holiday-schedule 

Turlock Scavenger Holiday Schedule 

Residents are encouraged to use their green waste containers for leaves and garden refuse. Any leaves 

that will not fit in to the green container may be placed in the street 18" from the curb side in loose 

piles, not bagged. Limbs are not to be placed in leaf piles. Do not park vehicles in front of your residence 

in locations which will prevent access to leaf collection prior to your scheduled day, on the scheduled 

day and the day after your scheduled day. This will allow for more flexibility within the schedule. 

City Leaf Pick Up 

Christmas Tree Pick Up 

1200 S Walnut Rd 

Turlock CA. 95380 

Monday-Friday 8am-5pm 

Phone/Text: 209-668-7274 

E-mail: tscinfo@turlockscavenger.com www.turlockscavengercompany.com 

Turlock Scavenger provides a free pick up 

of Christmas Trees immediately after the 

Holidays. Between December 26th through 

January 31st place your tree out  at the gut-

ter near your carts the night before your 

pick up day. Turlock Scavenger will be out 

with a separate truck to remove your tree. 

Please make sure your tree is free of all or-

naments, garlands, and other decorations. 

This  service is for LIVE TREES ONLY and 

does not apply to artificial trees.  

Please visit  www.cityofturlock.org/watersewergarbageservice/

garbageservices/leafpickupprogram  or scan the code to find what 

day your address is scheduled for pick up. 


